
 
 
Good Afternoon Dance Families,  
 
Due to the order stated by the Governor of California, we Dixon Dance Studio, will be closing 
effective immediately. Unfortunately we fall into the category of fitness studios, which are 
mandated to close. We do not know how long our new closure will be, however we intend to 
keep all of you informed as new information becomes available to us. It is with a heavy heart, to 
have to close, especially with all the precautions we feel we have taken to make Dixon Dance 
the safest place possible. 
 
I will be holding a meeting this evening with my staff to find out what their thoughts are on 
offering online classes. It was very apparent to me during our last closure that the motivation, 
not only for the teachers, but for the dancers as well to teach/take classes was really difficult to 
come by. We all want to dance, it’s just understandably different.  
 
I plan on notifying all of our families as soon as I have a solid answer for you. Thank you to all 
our families who returned to classes this last week. Our hearts were beyond full! We finally felt 
whole again. We are soo sorry, this is obviously beyond our control, but it hurts just the same. 
Quite hard not to get emotional over it all. Please follow guidelines and keep your families safe 
and healthy, so we can get back to dancing together as soon as possible. 
 
Love you all more than you can possibly imagine! 
 
Miss Amy  


